
  

 

FLORHAM PARK 
SENIOR CITIZENS 

CLUB NEWSLETTER 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Our bi-annual election of  the Club’s officers will take place in May. Pursuant 
to the membership approval of a change in the Club’s bylaws and the subse-
quent election, I will be continuing on as president. Rosemary Schumacher, 
Christine Davidson and Angela DeLorenzo will continue to fill the positions of 
treasurer, secretary and vice president, respectively. Thank you to the Nominat-
ing Committee for their efforts and to Rosemary, Christine and Angela for fill-
ing the open positions.   

Our traditional Spring Luncheon will be held at the Hanover Manor on June 
14th with Lynne Kelly as Chair of the event. This well-attended event is a per-
fect opportunity to socialize with friends and neighbors, while enjoying a great 
meal. Singer Anthony Duke Claus will provide the entertainment. A registration 
form is included in the newsletter or it can be picked up at the Senior Center. 

Some of the Club’s sponsored exercise classes and bingo activities will be 
winding down in June. However, the Recreation Department will be sponsoring 
a trip on June 28th - a day of cruising down the Hudson River and to Banner-
man Island. Look for more fun trips in the Fall. 

The Florham Park Gazebo Committee is planning another entertaining series of 
band concerts for this summer. The schedule for these Sunday night concerts 
will be mailed to resident’s homes. 

Pat and I have joined the Borough Pool again this summer. The pool is sched-
uled to open on Memorial Day weekend and full-time on June 24th. Hope to see 
you there. Enjoy your summer! 
 

Paul 

 

Paul and Pat at the Sight 
& Sound Theater to see 

“Moses” 

 

 MAY – AUGUST 

       2023 

The Brooklake School Children’s Choir and  
Hand Bells Group Performed For Our Club     

Under the Direction of Ms. Nicole Maldonado 
 

 

  Music By   
Steve Brozyna  
& Rich Bogart  

 

Come to the 
Senior Center 
and listen to 

their talents as they 
play their guitar and 
bongo drums and sing 
their songs. 

Mondays at 1:30 p.m.    

May 1st and 15th     

          

 

Senior Programs 

A special thank you goes 
out to Olga Petrilak for her 
years of dedication in ob-
taining interesting and en-
tertaining programs for the 
senior meetings. 

Diane Guido is taking over 
Olga’s duties and will 
begin with the Fall sched-
ule of programs. 

Welcome Our New Members 

     

 

 

Fred & Irene Carew 

Phyllis DiGiacomo 

Beth Fachet 

Beverly Farrell 

Lois Livreri 

Meryl Nadell 

Mike & Aideen Pacifico 

Joyce Perillo 

Anna Villacorta 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Membership Meetings - Meetings are held on the second and 
fourth Wednesdays of the month at 11 a.m. at the FP Community 
Center. No meetings are scheduled in July and August. 

• May 10th  - Christine Vidal, Assistant District Recycling Co-
ordinator, from the  Morris County Municipal Utilities Author-
ity will update us on their services and programs regarding 
hazardous materials, recycling, disposal, and collection.             
Bagels will be served. 

• May 24th  -  Vanessa Young, founder of “Thirsty Radish” , 
will be presenting a talk on “Family - Food and Tradition”. 
Vanessa is a writer, recipe developer, poet, and educator fo-
cused on the intersection of food and culture.                         
Ice Cream will be served. 

• June 14th - Our annual Spring Luncheon at the Hanover Man-
or. A registration form is included in this newsletter. 

Bingo  - Every Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. at the Senior Center.    
   This program will continue into June. 

Senior Exercise and Qi Gong  - These fitness and healthy life 
style programs will continue until June, 2023.  

Healthy Bones  - Will continue at the discretion of the group. 

Movies  - Every Friday at 12:30 p.m. at the Senior Center. 

Trips  - The flyer for the “Hudson River and Bannerman Island 
Cruise”  on June 28th  can be picked up at the Senior Center or 
Recreation Office. 

Senior Center  - The Center is closed on: Monday, May 29th;           
Monday, July 3rd;  Tuesday, July 4th; and  Monday, Sept. 4th. 

 

Executive Committee Officers  

Paul Chase - President     

973-822-0031  

Angela DeLorenzo - Vice President  

973-377-4996  

Rosemary Schumacher - Treasurer   

973-822-0559  

Christine Davidson - Secretary            

973-377-3713  
 

Committee Members 

Carl Bronfman - At-large 

Eileen Cerrato - Telephone Tree  

Pat Chase - Newsletter  

Rosalie Coll - Good & Welfare  

Angela DeLorenzo  - Social Publicity 

Joelyn Hoferer  -Seniors Helping Seniors 

Bob McCoy  - At-large 

Marianne Nucci & Lorraine Boyd - 
MCCoOPO  

Carol Padden - Membership  

Olga Petrilak - Programs  

Winnie Schurek - Publicity  

Senior Center  

Diane Guido  - Site Supervisor 

Phone: 973-520-8984  

Cell: 973-698-7278 

 

Creature Comfort Pet 
Therapy Program 

 

Tuesday Afternoon Bingo at the              
Senior Center 

 

 MAY IS MENTAL HEALTH 
AWARENESS MONTH 
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        MAY 

Antonio Perrone   5/3 

Anna Villacorta   5/3 

Stan Rothman   5/8 

Ray Cole    5/11 

Philip Brower   5/15 

Rosemary Moran  5/17 

Ronald Brodeur    5/20 

Donald Inserra   5/27 

Richard Zeien   5/28 

                   JUNE 

Marcia Burgstahler           6/1 

Antoinette Lombardi        6/1 

Regina Hill     6/2 

Pat Babb    6/3 

James D’Amico                6/4 

John Brennan     6/5  

Anne Henning    6/6 

Roz Rothman    6/6 

Carl Bronfman    6/7 

Irene Applebaum   6/11 

Henrietta Schott                6/11 

Lillian Montalbano   6/13 

Mildred Lisanti                 6/13 

Julie Sabatos                    6/14 

Mary Lynne McConnell  6/17 

Camille Valvano   6/20 

Robert McCoy    6/24 

Aldona Skrypa                6/24 

Norma DelSordi   6/26 

Inez Smith    6/26 

Brian Gethard    6/28 

Vincent Cerrato                6/29 

Carolyn Marconi       6/30        

Suhas Ketkar    6/30 

  

                          JULY 

 Richard Bogart    7/1    Marilyn McClusky       7/14 

 Claire Mindnich    7/6    Peter Nicolas        7/14 

 Jules Spada    7/6    Mildred Ringer       7/15 

 Genevieve Pladis   7/8    Marie Anzalone       7/19 

 Eileen Cerrato    7/10    Don Hoffman                    7/20 

 Norma Powell    7/10    Surinder Makhija       7/24 

 Winifred Schurek   7/10    Mary Anna  Kleban          7/27 

 John Alvino    7/14    Sundra Parker                    7/30 

 Elsie Hajdics    7/14    Diane Kostibos                  7/31  

        Aideen Pacifico                 7/31 

                 AUGUST 

Fred Summa         8/2 

Diane Miranda                     8/4 

Leanne Conte         8/5 

Eileen Ryan         8/5 

Patricia McMahon        8/8 

Patrick Camerlengo        8/10 

Nancy Monahan        8/10  

Louise Picone               8/11 

Dennis Callahan        8/12 

Grace Summa         8/12 

Lynne Kelly         8/13 

Catherine Parlavecchio         8/13 

Charles Germershausen        8/15 

Mary Lazorik         8/18 

Bryce Oxenrider        8/18 

Marie Salvato                        8/18 

Terry Pelosi                           8/22 

Marie White                          8/22 

Thomas Quinn         8/25 

Pat Chase                              8/26 

Renate M. La Vecchia        8/27 

Daniel Von Brook        8/28 

Lois Oxenrider                      8/29 

Beverly Farrell         8/30 

Tony Giordano                      8/31 

 

 Keep In Touch 

If you can’t make our meetings or visit 
the Senior Center, but you still want to 
feel connected, call Eileen Cerrato at        
973-822-2296. She is always empathetic, 
a great listener and is a knowledgeable 
resource for our seniors.  

Eileen heads of our Phone Tree and can 
always use volunteers!                  
 

Rosalie Coll at 973-822-0610 is interested 
in your welfare, as well. She sends out 
get-well and sympathy cards on behalf of 
our Club. 

PRIMARY ELECTION DAY—JUNE 6, 2023 

IN MEMORIAL 

Angela Landon  

Katherine Matthews 

Knitting & Crochet Circle  

The circle is winding down but will com-
mence again in the Fall. If you have 
questions, please contact Marsha  Huber 
at 973-960-8722. 
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   Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 

   Place: The Hanover Manor, East Hanover, NJ 

   Cocktail hour with appetizers and cash bar - 11:45 a.m. 

   Luncheon with your entrée choice  - 12:45 p.m. 

   Entertainment  -  Renown singer Anthony Duke Claus 

  Entrees: roast top sirloin, salmon filet, chicken francaise, or eggplant parmigiana 

Cost: Members - $34      Guests - $44 

    Deadline for reservations and full payment:  Wednesday, June 7, 2023 
 

     If you wish to be seated with friends, please include their names and food choices on the reservation form.  

Cancellations must be made by Wednesday, June 7. 2023.  There will be no refunds after this date. 

 

     

 Please Note: No take home allowed for non-attendees. 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -PLEASE CUT & MAIL IN - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

2023 Spring Luncheon Reservation Form  
Please seat the following together

 

             Make checks payable to: Florham Park Senior Citizens Club 

             Mail to: Lynne Kelly, 41 Pinch Brook Drive, Florham Park, NJ 

  Name  Entrée Choice Check # 

1.       

2.       

3.       

4.       

5.       

6.       

7.       

8.       

9.       

10.       

     FLORHAM PARK SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB     

        2023 SPRING LUNCHEON 


